Chinese New Year Celebration at Norwich School
A group of Oak class pupils attended this event.
They presented the story of Nian in Mandarin, which describes the origins of the celebration.

They did this really well, despite being nervous in front of a crowd from other schools, and Mandarin
teachers!

Have a look at the photos and read some of their reviews of the event.



